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April 7th, 2017 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians of the Class of 2017, 

 

Senior Recognition Night for the Class of 2017 will be on Monday, May 

22nd at 7:00 p.m.  This event is to recognize seniors for scholarships from the 

college they will attend and other community awards. 

 

 In order to be recognized at this event, your son or daughter must complete 

the Senior Award worksheet and for verification bring a copy of an award letter to 

Jayne Gutierrez in the 11/12 office.  The Senior Award worksheet is also available 

online at the Linn Mar High School home page under “Students”.  When completing 

the Award worksheet, seniors should list scholarships and awards, but not list 

National Honor Society, L.M.H.S. Academic Letters or all-state team recognitions, 

as students have already been recognized for these accomplishments.  Finally, the 

worksheet must be turned in by May 1st to the 11/12 office in order for this 

information to be recognized at Senior Recognition Night program and printed in 

the Commencement program. 

 

We look forward to celebrating the accomplishments of the Class of 2017.  

Please call me if you have any questions about Senior Recognition Night at (319) 

447-3071. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Kreher 

High School Counselor 

 
 

 


